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From: Mary Dyal <dyalme@yahoo.com> .
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 2:14 PM CROOK COUNTY
To: plan@crookcounty.gov; Plan
Subject: Dollar general APR 22 2024

PLANNING DEPT

As aresident of Juniper Canyon, | say NO to Dollar General. This is a residential community. The
majority of the people who live here, moved here to have a peaceful way of life.

My concern is also for the increase in traffic. With more traffic comes more accidents. Without a
secondary egress, the chance of being trapped up here increases immensely. It has not been that long
since this area was frozen for 5 hours because of an accident. People could not leave or come home. |
personally had a private contractor with a young child who could not leave this area until 10:00pm.

Please consider all this in your thought process.
Mary Dyal
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